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MEMORANDUM FOR: Phillip F. McKee,_ Chief
Reactor Safeguards Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection ;

and Safeguards !

Office of Nuclear Reactor i

Regulation

FROM: Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
and Safeguards Branch 1

Division of Radiation Safety i

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF VOGTLE AUDIO TAPE NO. 141.
1

As requested by your memorandum of April 16, 1992, we have i

reviewed the transcription of Vogtle Audio Tape No. 141 in its
entirety and concluded that there is no Safeguards Information
contained in the transcription. There is a brief reference to
physical criteria for a safeguards reading room on page no.42 of
the transcription, but nothing in our view that qualifies for
protection as' Safeguards information. '

If we can be of further assistance, please contact
Mr. David R. McGuire at FTS 841-5545.;

'

Douglas M. Collins

cc: G. Jenkins
P. Skinner
C. Evans
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